
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen  

From: Don Schuette 

Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 

Re: Power Plant Control Room HVAC Roof Top Unit Replacement Project  

Bids were solicited for the Power Plant Control Room HVAC Roof Top Unit Replacement Project. 

One properly submitted bid was received and accepted for consideration:  

 

  Langford Service Company, Inc of Jackson, MO  $12,225.00 

 

After consideration of the submitted bid, we recommend Langford Service Company, Inc.  be 
awarded the above referenced project. 

If you have further questions or concerns please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Don Schuette 

Director of Electric Utilities 


